NOTICE OF PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING
TOWN OF FARMINGTON

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN REVISION

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, April 27, 2021 at 7:30pm at the Melrose-Mindoro High
School located at N181 State Road 108, Melrose, W1 54642, a public participation meeting will
be held to discuss the revision process for the current Town of Farmington Comprehensive Plan.
The public is invited to attend and share feedback on the current plan and revision suggestions.



